
On December 18 - December 22, 2023, I travelled to Seoul, Korea in my official capacity to the 
"Seoul International Forum on Safety Income 2023" to deliver a presentation about the Chicago 
Resilient Communities Pilot.  
 
Airfare, ground transportation, lodging and food was covered by the Seoul International Forum on 
Safety Income. Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
mlsII 
  
Mark L. Sanders, II – Deputy Commissioner 
Workforce and Human Services 

 
 

 

 

 


